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1 Old Mountain View-Alviso Road Ng, Javed Completed 2018

The Bridge construction is completed. A ribbon cutting ceremony was 

held on January 22, 2018. 2/15/2018

2 Utility Bill Insert Tsang Annual
BPAC to see proof during June 2018 meeting, Scheduled to go out in 

July/Aug.
2/15/2018

3 Bike to Work Day Tsang Annual Bike to Work Day is scheduled for May 10, 2018. 2/15/2018

4 Vision Zero Plan Garcia N/A

Vision Zero Plan was awarded to the Consultant in May 2017. Since

then, the Consultant has finished the existing conditions assessment

summarizing the current safety conditions citywide. The City shared

findings from the existing conditions assessment and sought feedback

from the community on the preferred direction for the Plan at the first

public workshop and a Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Commission

(BPAC) meeting in Fall 2017. Public input was also provided in Fall 2017

via an online survey for the Vision Zero Plan. Based on the public inputs

and the data obtained, the Consultant has developed the collision

profiles identifying Sunnyvale’s key collision types, locations where key

collision types occur, and the modes of travel involving in the collisions.

The Consultant has also identified a list of priority project locations based

on the data.

2/15/2018

5 Safe Routes to Schools Projects Price Design, March 2017
Project under construction (40% complete), anticipated completion in 

2018.
12/21/2017

6
Establishment of Bike Lanes on 

Mary Avenue (Evelyn to Maude)
Nguyen Construction 2018

Construction anticipated to begin in spring 2018.

12/21/2017

7 Fair Oaks Bicycle Project Nguyen TBD 100% construction plans are under review. 11/16/2017

8 Maude Avenue Bike Lanes
Racca- 

Johnson
TBD

The Bid Documents for Maude Avenue Bikeway and Streetscape Project 

is nearly complete.   100% plans were submitted and commented on.  

We submitted the request for federal funds to be released and we should 

hear from State by end of December.  We will then advertise for 

construction bids late January or early February of 2018, pending their 

authorization to release the funds.  

11/16/2017

9 Stevens Creek Trail Steffens, Lo TBD

The next step for the Stevens Creek Trail Project is development of 

Segment 1 (Dale / Heatherstone Bridge to Fremont Avenue). The City of 

Mountain View is leading development of this segment and they plan to 

assemble a multi-city staff group to gauge interest and commitment from 

the affected Cities. As discussed with Council as part of the budget 

process, no work will occur on Segment 2 (Fremont Avenue to 

Homestead Road) until the City has more clarity on the location of 

connection points for Segment 1. For Segment 3 (Homestead Road / SR 

85 Bridge), the City of Sunnyvale will need to collaborate with the cities 

of Cupertino and Los Altos to seek out grant funding. Recent passage of 

Measure B appears to be a good potential funding source and staff is 

following this and other transportation grant sources as potential 

opportunities.

10/19/2017

10
Road Overlay, Slurry, 

Reconstruction & Chip Schedule
T. Pineda Annual

Transmitted at Mar. 2017 BPAC meeting. 

10/19/2017

11 East-West Channel Trail Abbas Annual

Feasibility study/concept plan for the West Channel Trail corridor capital 

project approved by Council. East and West Channel trail concepts 

provided to SCVWD for inclusion in flood control project.  City can't begin 

on trail projects until SCVWD is done with the flood control project.  The 

anticipated completion date of the project is 2020.

9/21/2017

12
Bernardo Caltrain Under-

crossing 
R. Lo TBD

The Bernardo Ped/Bike Undercrossing was listed in VTP 2040, the 2008 

Countywide Bicycle Plan (as Tier 1 project), the City of Sunnyvale's 

Traffic Impact Fee, and VTA’s Measure B preliminary bicycle-pedestrian 

project list. The estimated cost in the TIF and Measure B was 

approximately $10 million, which reflects an undercrossing under the 

railroad and at grade crossing across Central Expressway. In 2016, an 

OBAG grant in the amount of $500,000 was awarded for preliminary 

concept design. In 2017, the City awarded a contract for environmental 

review and preliminary concept design to WMH. The project team is now 

working with the City of Sunnyvale, Caltrain/JPB, County Roads & 

Airports, and the City of Mountain View to understand existing conditions, 

and define potential opportunities and constraints. 

9/21/2017

13
Priority Development Area 

Grants

Abbas, 

Uribe, 

Zulueta 

2017

Mathilda Avenue Plan Line is completed. Precise Plan for El Camino

Real is on-going. 2/16/2017
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